Sonja Birr

From: Lee Kummer - D5

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 11:23 AM
To: Justin Nickels; Sonja Birr

Cc: Dan Koski; Marlo Kohlmann; Karen Dorow
Subject: Re: Busses

Certainly. Sonja please add to the abbreviated January agenda. Lee

> 0On Dec 10, 2018, at 10:38 AM, Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org> wrote:

>

> Alderman Kummer,

>

> | inquired with Jim Muenzenmeyer what it would take to keep one of the old busses and use it as a trolley for city use. |
envisioned utilizing this for the carferry or other city events.

>

> Would you be willing to have a conversation at your next Public Infrastructure Committee to discuss this possibility?
See below for when our new busses will be arriving.

>

> | will gladly attend this meeting to help explain more.

>

> Thanks! D

>

> - Justin

>

> From: Marlo Kohlmann

> Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 10:35 AM
> To: Justin Nickels

> Subject: RE: Busses

>

> Hello Mr. Mayor,

>

> Below is the schedule when the buses are due to arrive.

>

> Internal Name Serial # # of Expected Start Date Expected End/Ship Date
> Manitowoc, WI 193107 1 6 1/23/2019 2/6/2019
> Manitowoc, WI 193108 2 6 1/28/2019 2/11/2019
> Manitowoc, WI 193109 3 6 1/29/2019 2/12/2019
> Manitowoc, WI 1931104 6 1/30/2019 2/13/2019
> Manitowoc, WI 1931115 6 1/31/2019 2/14/2019
> Manitowoc, WI 1931126 6 2/1/2019 2/15/2019
>

> Thank you,

> Marlo Kohlmann

> Interim Transit Manager

> mkohlmann@manitowoc.org
> Maritime Metro Transit
>915S. 11th Street

> Manitowoc W1 54220

> (920) 686-3560




> (920) 686-5020 (FAX)

>

> NOTICE: This E-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information. Use and further disclosure of the
information by the recipient must be consistent with applicable laws, regulations and agreements. If you received this E-
mail in error, please notify the sender; delete the E-mail; and do not use, disclose or store the information it contains.

> From: Justin Nickels

> Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 9:55 AM

> To: Marlo Kohlmann

> Subject: RE: Busses

>

> Marlo,

>

> When are we planning on getting the new busses in?
>

> - Justin

> From: Jim Muenzenmeyer

> Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2018 12:30 PM

> To: Justin Nickels

> Cc: Marlo Kohlmann

> Subject: RE: Busses

>

> Yes, | think so. I'll check with the State but the cleanest way would

> be for us to purchase the bus when they are ready. Once purchased with non-federal monies, we can do what we
want with it as long as it's maintained in our DPW shop (vs. Transit shop) The key is to keep Federal monies out of it.
> I'll get back to you

> From: Justin Nickels

> Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2018 12:26 PM

> To: Jim Muenzenmeyer

> Cc: Marlo Kohlmann

> Subject: Re: Busses

>

> Would it be possible to have a conversation on keeping one as a "trolly" for our own uses?

>

> How much would we get for them?

>

> Mayor Justin M. Nickels

> City of Manitowoc, WI

> Sent from my iPhone

>

>>0n Dec 5, 2018, at 12:17 PM, Jim Muenzenmeyer <jmuenzenmeyer@manitowoc.org> wrote:
>>

>> | promised the PD/SWAT team they can use our worst one for training and we will sell the rest. We'll still keep 9 total
buses as long as we're running 6 routes.

>> Jim




>>
>> -me- Original Message-----

>> From: Justin Nickels

>> Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2018 12:06 PM

>> To: Jim Muenzenmeyer

>> Subject: Busses

>>

>> What happens to the old busses when they are done?
>>

>> Mayor Justin M. Nickels

>> City of Manitowoc, WI

>> Sent from my iPhone



